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What have we been learning? 

We have had a really lovely week in Jet Class. The hightlight was our scooter training on 
Wednesday! The session started with a virtual teaching session about how to be safe and 
use our scooter. Then we went out in small groups to put our new skills into action. The 
children all listened very carefully to the instructions and performed the challenges well.  

                           

In Science this week, we have been learning all about the basic needs of animals including 
humans. We played a great game where we thought like a scientist and decided if the 
picture cards were showing a need the animal had to have in order to survive or just a want 
that would be nice to have. This led to some very interesting and mature conversations 
between the children.  

                           

Through Maths, we have been exploring odd and even numbers. We were looking at 
patterns again to be able to recognise within a 2 digit number if it is odd or even. We now 
know that to decide if a 2 or 3 digit number is odd or even, we need to look at the last digit 
to help us decide. Ask your child what numbers would need to be on the end for it to be 
odd? What would it need to be for it to be even? 
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Next Week 

We will be coming to the end of our first PE unit 
where we have been developing our throwing and 
catching skills through a range of games. The 
children will be evaluating the new skills and 
techniques they have developed since September.  

In Science, we will be learning about the life cycle 
of a Jungle Tree Frog and describing the different 
stages and what happens at each stage.  

In Maths, we will be consolidating our knowledge 
on Number Bonds.  

Our wonderful jungle stories are now nearly 
finished and we will be using next week to make 
any final edits and share them with our friends in 
class.  

Other News 

Spellings will continue to take place on a 
Wednesday. The children have made a great start 
with these- Well Done.  

HOME LEARNING 

The last few weeks we have had a focus within 
our home learning on Maths. For the next two 
weeks, we are going to have a comprehension 
focus with our home learning. It is important that 
the children develop their comprehension skills 
this year and that they learn the skills of how to 
take the information out of a text to answer the 
questions. The rule for when we answer questions 
in comprehension is that they have to be 
answered in a full sentence!  

All home learning can be found weekly on Google 
Classroom. If you have not had chance to 
complete any past home learning, we never 
remove it, so there is a chance for it still to be 
completed.  

                
 


